Skynet Satellite Corporation
500 Hills Drive FIr 3
Bedminster, NJ 07921

January 14, 2008

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Surrender of Earth Station Authorizations E980195 and E980196

The antennas authorized to operate under the licenses referenced above are inactive and
no longer in use. Please accept this letter as confirmation of our intention to surrender
the above-referenced licenses and any pending applications associated with them.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this correspondence at:

Mr. George F. Wazeter
Skynet Satellite Corporation
Director, Regulatory Affairs
500 Hills Drive Flr 3
Bedminster, NJ 07921

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,




